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Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates ~

17 Sky Oaks Drive
Biddeford, Me. 04005
207-423-0215
stephenpstcyr@yahoo. corn

July 19, 2013

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 0330 1-2429

Re: West Swanzey Water Company Step Adjustment (DW 10-159 & DW 12-048)

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed are the original and 7 copies of West Swanzey Water Company’s filing for a
step adjustment. The filing for a step adjustment was approved in DW 10-159. If the filing is
approved as submitted, annual revenues would increase $3,803 or 5.70%. The Company
respectfully requests that the Commission Staff review the filing and make a recommendation to
the Commission for approval. If you have any questions or comments, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Sally Brown


